
Attention! Please watch a short video explaining important changes to the 

2022/2023 School Meal Changes in English and Spanish. 

 

Due to Federal waivers during the pandemic, all students’ meals were free 

regardless of their free/reduced status. Congress did not extend the waivers for 

the school year 2022/2023 so, Woodbury will be returning to paid lunch ($2.85 

ES) and ($3.10 HS) for those students who are not eligible for meals through the 

free/reduced lunch program.  As always, we will continue to serve free breakfast 

to all students in the district. 

 

Attention Parents and Guardians of Woodbury City Public Schools- everyone must 

complete a new free/reduced meal application at the beginning of every school 

year to qualify for the free/reduced program. If you want to apply for the 

free/reduced benefits for your child/children for the 2022/2023 SY, please 

complete the following application: https://mealapp.lunchtimesoftware.net/ as 

soon as possible.  

 

Thank you!  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fvimeo.com%2f742305638&c=E,1,QzNX6m7rhRdUw1xB2IJDOpKAqSq1x_Yv3p6zMiPHAbLCkxBfrwhMV301UyjQ5H2rnZZL76M0NRr_np8owqEtyYfS7izGu0KFQ8qEfWaZ0CZlya3qytFRqJY,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fvimeo.com%2f741977500&c=E,1,zeWCNHD95HoD4xj-0JPCa9Rk_EKId0y_EI6wMNybRDBjA-OqcDQb1dsM71XEnuUZuNzNOQyOxG_sRig4N4eNKYc0azAbEUxwPmYJlI5ExBXFHUNMvedn&typo=1
https://mealapp.lunchtimesoftware.net/

